
Floreen's Office, Councilmember 

Tue 3/24/2015 1:16 PM 

Inbox 

To: 
Chu, Erin;  

Erin, my name was listed on the lobbying activity report of Ilana Branda who is with the Montgomery 

Housing Partnership.  One listing was for a $200.00 shovel for their groundbreaking event for Bonifant.  I 

returned the shovel when I was made aware of the cost on March 13, 2015.  The second item where I 

was listed was for $61.61 for nothing other than just being at the event. I am officially filing an exception 

to these two items. 

  

Thank you very much! 

  

Nancy Floreen 

Councilmember 

 


